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Comments: I strongly oppose the development of a rollercoaster on Sandio land. Introducing this "recreational"

activity will bring harmful environmental effects to this area, introducing new elements not normally common in

these lands. Additionally, it is imperative that the Pueblo community is in conversation and in complete

agreement of this decision considering they are the indigenous community that inhabit this lands. Currently they

are not. Please reconsider this attraction and it's harmful effects it will bring to this community. 


